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We are always happy to get f thanks from clients.  For these acknowledgements we give praise to God since 
it is He who deserves the glory.  *Rebecca’s name has been changed for this story at her request. 

A dramatic illustration of how the CPC 
is touching more young lives is the 
enthusiastic participation of clients in 
the LEAP (Life Education and 
Assistance Program). Bette Robertson 
is director of LEAP.  She and her 
assistants teach life skills classes each 
Tuesday night at the Center. Client 
attendance has grown to the point that 
the classroom is full “wall to wall.” As 
the clients complete classes, they 
accumulate points that can be spent in 
the Blessing Room. 

Facing Up 

 
Stretching Back Baby Sucking Thumb 

A Big  

THANK YOU 

to CPC Supporters 
 

 As a Pro-Life, non-profit  
501(c) (3), Christian based 
corporation, we are totally 
dependent upon the 
generosity of our 
supporters.  Those who 
give their time and 
financial aid can take 
credit for all the services 
provided to our clients.  
You are truly making a 
difference one life at a 
time.  May God richly 
bless you. 
 Please use the 
response envelope to 
send us your comments, 
questions, donations and 
interest in volunteering. 

Beltway 8 South 
CPC 

10851 Scarsdale Blvd. 
Suite 720 

Houston, TX 77089 

281-484-0005 
 

Board of Directors 
Ben Boyd 

Noel Lamar 
Henry Flynn 

Otis Graf 
Marcia Regelbrugge 

Eddie Richards 

From the Director 
Jean Killough 

Our Center is growing and we 
thank God for sending 
workers to meet the 
challenges. This Spring, Ben 
Boyd and Eddie Richards 
joined our Board of Directors.  
They bring an added 
dimension to our team.  We 
welcome both and appreciate 
their service.  

In addition, Ronda Maloney is 
now on staff in the position of 
Administrative Assistant. Her 
professional skills and God 
given talents are a great asset 
to the ministry. 

I shall never forget that January day when I came to the Crisis Pregnancy 
Center for a pregnancy test.  I had a lot of pressure on me to abort if I was 
pregnant. I already had a 14 month old little girl and very little support from my 
family.  I was afraid and figured that I had to choose abortion.  Even after my 
counselor talked to me, it still seemed that I had no other option. 

Ultrasound Photos of a Baby at 14 Weeks 
These photos are similar to those that Rebecca saw when seeing her baby for the first time. 

Crisis Pregnancy Center 

Beltway 8 South 

Provides Support Services For Women 
With Unplanned Pregnancies 

LEAP Program 
Continues to Grow 

 

Rebecca’s* Story 

They told me I could get a free ultrasound exam and 
that would really show if I was pregnant.  So the next 
day I went to get the exam.  There I saw my 14 week 
old unborn son.  He was sucking his fingers, and my 
heart was touched.  When I saw that picture, I felt close 
to him and knew that I could not have an abortion. 
 
I hope that every girl in my situation will have the same opportunity to see their 
child before making a choice and that they will get the support I got at the CPC.  
Even though I dropped out of school several years ago, they are helping me to 
get back in school.  As a bonus, I am really enjoying attending the LEAP and 
Bible study classes at the Center.       

I 
hope that every girl 
in my situation will 

have the same 
opportunity to see 
their child before 

making a choice” 

“ 



The CPC was able to partner with a 
Sunday School class to help a client 
and her family.  Venezia had called 
the Center seeking clothing for her 
soon to be born son. She shared that 
her three children were in need.  That 
same morning the Center received a 
call from a member of a Sunday 
School class.  They were seeking to 
directly help a family.  To Venezia’s 
delight, the class supplied special 
items for her children. The CPC 
provided clothes for her children, baby 
items, a crib and a stroller for her 
baby.  How we felt blessed at the 
Center to have played a role in 
bringing joy to all these people. 
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Memorial Gifts and Honorariums 
 
The following persons had a special gift given in their name. 

Joyce McGinn, given by Barbara and Vince Schoenecker. 

Charles Graf, given by Sue and Henry Flynn 

Mitchell Willcox, Sr, given by Carolyn Loudermilk 

Sunday School Class Brings Joy To Client Comments from Our Clients 
Each client has an opportunity to give anonymous 
written comments evaluating our service. The following 
are some recent comments we have received. 

“My counselor was very easy to talk to. She 

was very understanding and made me see life in a 

different perspective. I want to thank her for 

everything.” 

“How understanding and considerate 

everyone was. Very friendly and talked with me 

about anything I needed to. I was very happy and 

felt really light-hearted when I left. Thank you 

guys. You were wonderful.” 

“How comfortable everyone made me feel. 

How informative everything was. Its nice to know 

that people really care and they want to help. It 

was an amazing help and I had a great time.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

University Baptist Church members 
Sally Gould and Alice Vinson  

with Venezia and one of  
 her children. 

Consider being a Lifeline in the Lord’s Kingdom.  Make an eternal difference one person at a time. 

 

Ronda Maloney, our Administrative 
Assistant, is shown with Michelle 
Lawrence and Ginny Hobbs in the 
Blessing Room.  Also helping were 
Pastor Don Ballard, Youth Pastor Barrett 
Marler, Eric Lawhorn and Tony Pierre. 

Church of the Nazarene  

Comes to CPC for a workday as a 

“Random Act of Kindness” 
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